
 
NOTICE OF ABSENT VOTER COUNTING BOARD - UPDATED 

EARLY TABULATION 
CITY OF FARMINGTON HILLS 

NOVEMBER 5, 2024 STATE GENERAL ELECTION  
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Clerk will convene the Absent Voter Counting Board for 
the purpose of early absent voter ballot tabulation on Tuesday, October 29, Thursday, October 31 
and Saturday, November 2 from 10:00am to 5:00pm for absent voter ballots received for the 
November 5, 2024 State General Election.  
 
The Absent Voter Counting Board will consist of approximately 40 inspectors each day and will 
convene at the Costick Activities Center in Wexford Hall, 28600 Eleven Mile Road, Farmington 
Hills, MI.  
 
UPDATED: On Saturday, November 2, 2024 the Absent Voter Counting Board will consist of 
approximately 51 inspectors. 
 
This notice is posted as required by MCL168.765a amended. 
 

Carly Lindahl, City Clerk 
City of Farmington Hills 

 
Posted: October 17, 2024 
Updated: November 1, 2024 
    


